

BUREAU OF BUDGET & MANAGEMENT RESEARCH

OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR
Post Office Box 2950, Hagatña Guam 96932

EDDIE BAZA CALVO GOVERNOR JOHN A. RIOS DIRECTOR

August 20, 2013

RAY TENORIO LIEUTENANT GOVERNOR

The Honorable Judith Won Pat Speaker I Mina'trentai Dos Na Liheslaturan Guåhan Thirty-Second Guam Legislature 155 Hesler Place Hagåtnå, Guam 96910

Dear Speaker Won Pat:

I am writing to note the Consolidate Revenue/Expenditure report for the period ending July 31, 2013 will not be submitted at this time. As reported last month, the Department of Administration upgraded its computer system and continue to experience issues requiring technical resolution. The reports for the months of June and July, 2013 will be submitted as soon as these technical system issues have been resolved.

Sincerely,

212	
ohn A Rios, Director, Bureau of Budget and Management Research	
K	
enita A. Manglona, Director, Department of Administration	
Fe Cane	****
ohn P. Camacho, Director, Department of Revenue and Taxation	

Office of the Speaker

Action To Vices Pres, Ed. D.

Date 9 8 val 18

Time 10 8 776

Received by